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13 February 2025       Our Ref: Off1/YRGRP/Yr1/Brooklands25/DB  
 
 
To: ALL YEAR 1 PARENTS / CARERS 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Re: BROOKLANDS MUSEUM TRIP  

Tuesday 4 March 2025 
 
We are pleased to let you know that we have made arrangements for Year 1 to visit Brooklands Museum on 4 March 
2025 to support our work this term on Transport. During the visit the children will have the opportunity to take part in 
the Loopy gliders and Peg racers workshop. 
 
We aim to leave school at 9:15 am and will arrive back at school before the end of the school day. The children will 
need to wear their normal school uniform. All children will need a packed lunch for this trip. If you require the School 
to provide one for your child, it MUST be booked (Choose the baguette option) on the ipay system by Monday 17 
February. Please ensure lunch is provided in a sensibly sized bag, as it will need to be carried whilst on site. Children 
will need appropriate, comfortable footwear and a warm coat if necessary (please make a judgement based on 
weather conditions on the day). A raincoat may be a necessary option. 
 
In order to finance this trip, a voluntary contribution of £18.20 is requested. Please pay by Monday 24 February 2025 
using our online payment system at www.scopay.com/boxgrove. Pupils will not be excluded from the visit because 
parents are not in a position to contribute, but as we are not able to fund the activity in any other way it will be 
cancelled unless we cover costs.  
 
If you are experiencing financial difficulty, please refer to our Hardship Policy on the school website. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Alison Fitch        Mr Balchin 
Headteacher        Year 1 

 

http://www.scopay.com/boxgrove

